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Townsend, Erle

From: Doug Hylan <dnhylan@protonmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 6, 2024 8:26 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 

I’m writing to urge you to pass the Clean Cars 2 standard.  With climate change clearly upon us, we need to act with all 

speed to reduce greenhouse gas emissions.  This policy will help without making people buy a new car, or adversely 

affecting the used car market. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Doug Hylan 

Brooklin, ME 

 

 


